
EMBASSY OF THT REPUBLIC OF THE PHILTPPINES
PASUCUAN NC REPUBLIKA NC PILIPINAS

NAIROBI

NOTICE OF RERB HEARING

05 April 2023

To All lnterested Parties:

Please be notified that the Resident Election Registration Board (RERB) of the

Philippine Embassy in Nairobi, Kenya, will convene on 17 April 2023 at 1:00PM atthe
Embassy Conference Area. Kindly note that for the period 09 December 2022to 31 March

2023,there have been zero (0) filed applications for registration/certification, reactivation,

transfer of registration, corrections of wrong entries of overseas voters, and other

applications.

For future reference, any interested party who would like to interpose any objection

to entries in future lists may file their opposition in writing addressed to the RERB of the

Philippine embassy in Nairobi, Kenya. For this period, the last day to file opposition is on

10 April 2023.

Please be guided accordingly

UE
RERB Chai

001 tr/zima Springs Road, Lavington, P.O.3ox47941,00100 Nairobi, Kenya
Tel Nos.: (+254) 736 310 049'(+1541 734 450 001

Website: www.nairobipe.dfa.gov.ph . E-mail: nairobi.pe@dfa.gov.ph' pe.nairobi@gmail.com
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